
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 12/18/2012 10:11:34 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Oakley Generating Station - CEC Status Update 

Thought you might want to see this. 

Original Message 
From: Greg Lamberg [mailto:greg.lamberg@radback.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 9:16 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Middlekauff, Charles (Law); Monardi, Marino; Ingram, Elizabeth 
Cc: bryan.bertacchi@radback.com; jim.mclucas@radback.com; Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Oakley Generating Station - CEC Status Update 
Importance: High 

Lady and Gentlemen: 

The attached letter from the CEC provides an update of project status. 

Thanks, 

Greg Lamberg 
Senior Vice President 
RADBACK ENERGY 
145 Town and Country Drive 
Suite 107 
Danville, CA 94526 
Greg.Lamberg@Radback.com 
916.799.9463 

This E-mail, along with any attachments, is considered confidential and may well be legally privileged. If you 
have received it in error, you are on notice of its status. Please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and then 
delete this message from your system. Please do not copy it or use it for any purposes, or disclose its contents to 
any other person. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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